New York State Supreme Court

Appellate Division, Fourth Department
M. Dolores Denman Courthouse

50 East Avenue

Rochester, New York 14604

Stephen XK. Lindley
Assoctiate Justice

585-530-3227

June 13, 2024

Timothy Graber

¢/o Anne M. Nobel

Erie County Bar Association
438 Main Street, 6™ Floor
Buffalo, NY 14202

Robert Richardson

Niagara County Bar Association
P.O. Box 570

Lockport, NY 14095

Beth Farwell, Esq.
Allegany Bar Association
7 Court Street

Belmont, NY 14813

Jessica Anderson
Cattaraugus County Bar Association

103 South Barry Street
Olean, NY 14760

RE: Honorable Christopher Burns

To whom it may concern:

Andrew Molitor, Esq.

Chautauqua County Bar Association
10 E. Campbell Street

Westfield, NY 1478

Thomas D. Williams, Esq.
Genesee County Bar Association
2 Court Street Plaza, PO Box 402
Batavia, NY 14021

Dana Ann Graber, Esq.
Orleans County Bar Association
539-B Main Street, PO Box 426
Medina, NY 14103

Adam Koch, Esq.

Wyoming County Bar Association
18 Linwood Ave

Warsaw, NY 14569

Hon. Christopher Burns has applied to be designated as Judicial Hearing
Officer in the Fourth Judicial Department. The Rules of the Chief Administrator
provide for the evaluation of every applicant by the Fourth Department Selection
Advisory Committee prior to the initial designation as a Judicial Hearing Officer.
The criteria for evaluating candidates for the Judicial Hearings designations are



set forth in the 22 NYCRR Part 122.2(f). These criteria include competence,
work ethic, experience and judicial temperament.

The Selection Advisory Committee requests that you, as Presidents of your
Bar Associations, consult with your membership to solicit comments to assist you
with providing input to this Committee as part of the evaluation process.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could provide written
comments on or before June 29, 2024. In the event you do not receive
feedback from your bar members despite soliciting comments, please
be sure to meet the deadline by notifying me of the same in the form of
a letter either on your law office or your bar association letterhead.
Responses may be sent to the above mailing address or may be

submitted via email to daquilin@nycourts.gov.

Very truly yours,

A k2~
Hon. Stephen K. Lindley
Selection Advisory Committee Chair
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